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May 5, 2009 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 

Partnership Agreement 
Healthy Families Pasco-Hernando 

   
 
The attached partnership agreement with Healthy Families Pasco-Hernando is to work collaboratively 
with the District School Board of Pasco County Early Head Start to implement the Healthy Families 
program, a positive support program providing intensive home visiting services to expectant parents and 
families of newborns from August 1, 2009 through July 31, 2010.  The specific services are outlined in 
the agreement and are attached for your perusal.  This contract has been reviewed and approved by Nancy 
Alfonso, School Board Attorney. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, or if I can be of further assistance, please feel free to 
contact me at your earliest convenience. 
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